
Dear Members, 
  
The Board and Staff continue to work toward opening the Pool.  This includes drafting rules to cover the 
requirements of the State and County, insuring all our paperwork is in order, preparing the grounds, 
training the staff on the many new procedures, developing a calendar system for reservations, and 
securing needed supplies.  If you drive by the Pool you will see that cleaning has begun and that 
communal furniture has been moved to protect all the members.  Although not visible off the property, 
we have installed Plexiglas in the office, purchased new "touchless" trashcans, and started to section-off 
the deck to meet social distancing requirements. 
  
We are working to do everything necessary to open as quickly and as safely as possible.  We understand 
some of our neighboring pools are opening this week, but each pool has unique challenges to overcome 
in order to meet State and County requirements (social distancing layout, baby pool, communal areas, 
etc.).  We will provide updates every few days as this process continues. 
  
Rollingwood Pool Board of Directors 


